Dear Business Owner,

As a way of raising money in the past, the Booster Club has accepted donations from families and
business and in return sponsors would have their names printed on the back of the school programs. We
are still going to utilize our school programs to recognize your support to the Booster Club but we're
changing things up a bit. We are still going to offer three donation levels but the ad sizes will be much
bigger.

The cost for your ad to be displayed on the programs is outlined below. All of the money donated will be
used for new bleachers in the gymnasium. The bleachers are showing their age and need to be replaced
for several reasons. Just like in years past, we will be collecting program ad donations on an annual basis
to allow new businesses to join when convenient.

Please return the form below to the school at your earliest convenience. Our first home contest this year
will be on Tuesday, Sept 8t so if you would like your name included on the first program we would like your
information by Tuesday, Sept 1st. Please contact Renae Kinney at rkinney@sterlingpublicschools.com OR
402-866-4761 ext. 107 with any questions you may have.

THANK YOU for your support of Sterling Public Schools.

Name/Business:
(as you want printed)

Address: City: State: Zip:
Phone: Email:
Business Donation Levels Type of Payment (circle one): Check Cash

$50 - MAROON - Y4 Page Sized Ad Printed in Every Home Program
$100 - GOLD - %> Page Sized Ad Printed in Every Home Program
$250 - JET - Full Page Sized Ad Printed in Every Home Program + Certificate of Appreciation

Email your business card, logo, or information the way you want it printed to:
rkinney@sterlingpublicschools.com for inclusion in the sports program or include a copy when returning
the membership form.

THANK YOU AGAIN FOR YOUR SUPPORT OF STERLING PUBLIC SCHOOLS! GO JETS!I!
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